
Coaches Rep. Report for March 2011 – Bill Marlin 
 
Jr./Sr. Champs 
 
Jr./Sr. Champs was a huge success! I spoke with most head coaches at the meet and they all love the 
format and wish to see the same format next season. All fo them said the time lines were perfect, cuts 
were perfect and it was great to have all their swimmers at one facility on the same weekend. Many felt 
it was also very beneficial to have the Jr. Champ kids at the same venue as the Sr. Champ kids so they 
can see what the next level is like and what it takes to get there. Much more of a team meet for many 
clubs. Congrats PVS, you hit this one out of the park! 
 
JO’s 
 
The JO meet went off very well. The meet was very fast this year with a lot of great swims and new PVS 
records. Air quality, for the most part, was good and the deck was not over crowded. There were some 
concerns from coaches that the 13-14 timelines were a bit short. It is tough for kids to do two events 
plus two relays in 90 minutes. Most coaches still liked the three session format though. Meet size was 
good but some asked if the meet is the same size or a bit smaller if it would be better to go back to the 
two session format, 11-14 and then the 10 & Under so swimmers can get appropriate rest between 
events. 
 
Representative Elections: 
 
Coach Rep elections closed on Sunday morning (3/19). Scott Bryant is the newly elected PVS Coaches 
Rep. The ballots were counted by myself and verified by Greg York. Ballots were destroyed.  
 
Athlete Rep elections closed on Sunday morning (3/19). Brandon Fiala (MACH) and John Kim (CUBU) are 
the newly elected PVS Athlete Reps. The ballots were counted by myself and verified by Greg York. 
Ballots were destroyed. 
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